

25	Se	pte	mb	er	20	18

Dear Parent/Carer

The Slough Asthma Bus will be attending the Langley Academy on **Thursday 27 September 2018**.

It is an opportunity for your child to speak to the nurses and learn more about asthma and how to manage the condition.

If you do not wish your child to participate in the Asthma Bus please contact us asap, otherwise we hope that this educational opportunity will be a useful and informative experience for your child.

There will also be photographs taken during the students' time on the bus. If you do not wish for photographs to be taken of your child please also notify us of this prior to the event.

If you have any concerns, issues or questions, please let do not hesitate to contact us.

Yours faithfully

Trevor O'Neill
Deputy Headteacher